
First Due House Fire
Sunday, May 21 2017 15:11 - Last Updated Thursday, February 08 2018 01:27

May.19, 2017- At approximately 0130 hours Engine Company 73 was alerted for a reported
house fire in the 6100 block of Baltimore Avenue in Company 7's first due. Engine Company 73
arrived on scene to find nothing and asked communications for a better address. A unit coming
down Baltimore Avenue came upon the corrected address in the 6700 block of Baltimore
Avenue and advised units of a single family dwelling with fire showing. Engine Company 73
arrived on scene and placed a hand line in service. Company 7 operated for approximately
three hours before returning to service.  
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